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Dear Parents and Carers,          
 
Another term has flown by and what a busy one it has been! We enjoyed welcoming everyone to our performances last 
week and hope you enjoyed them as much as the children did.  As is traditional at these events we always hold a collection 
at the end of each performance and this year we are raised funds for a local charity; Harry and Eds Aspiration Raising Trust 
(HEART), we raised an amazing £379.12! Thank you very much for your support. 
 
This will be my final newsletter of 2019 so I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a Merry Christmas and look 
forward to seeing everyone back in school in January 2020. 
 
Kind regards 
Miss K Aldred 
                                             

Christmas lunch and Parties- 
Wednesday 18

th
 December 

We will be holding Christmas lunch for all the 
children on Wednesday. This will be followed by 

year group parties. 
 The children are invited to come to school 

wearing their own clothes on that day. 

 

Attendance update letter 
 

All parents and carers will shortly receive their child’s attendance 
certificates and corresponding letter, for this term.  You will 
receive two certificates this term; your child’s attendance 

certificate for this term, (05-11-19 –to date) and the year to date. 
100% certificates will also be issued to children who have 

achieved 100% attendance during this term. I do appreciate that 
there have been several nasty bugs around this term and some 
absence is unavoidable but, I still have a duty to highlight the 

impact any absence may have had on your child’s overall 
attendance at school. If you would like to discuss your child’s 

attendance with me, please do make an appointment to meet 
with me. 

 

Lost Property 
 

It has been brought to my attention that a number of children have lost a number of clothing items around school; welly- 
boots, hats, scarves etc. Over the Christmas break I would appreciate everyone checking their child’s P.E bags, book bags 
school uniform etc. just to make sure your child has brought home their own clothing; it’s not uncommon for a stray glove 
or hat to accidently get scooped up by mistake  

Final Assembly-Friday 20
th

 December 9.15am 
 

We will be holding our final assembly of the term at 9.15am. 
Please take advantage of our crèche facility for siblings. This 

assembly is always popular and all year group parents are invited 
so I ask that a maximum of two adult family members attend.  
The deadline for booking a place in the crèche is Wednesday 

18
th

 December. 

 

DIARY DATES 
18/12 – Christmas Lunch/party 
20/12 – Final Assembly at 9.15am 
20/12 – School Closes at 2.00pm 
06/01 – School Closed for INSET 
07/01 – School opens 8.45am 
 

 

 

FOBSA Cake Sale: Friday 20
th

 December 2.00pm 
 

FOBSA will be holding their last event of 2019 on 
Friday 20

th
 December; a cake sale at the end of the 

day! All nut free cake donations will be very 
gratefully received  

 

http://www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk/

